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      It has been informed to all the Students of PGIMS (College of Pharmacy) 
th th

that College will remain closed on & from 26 September to 10  October, 2025 

for the PUJA VACATION (DURGAPUJA & LAKSMI PUJA).

thSo, College will reopen from & on 13  October, 2025 (Monday) to resume 

regular classes & activities. 
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